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Local artists Aimee and Tom are hosting a
magical craft event at Ashton Library. It’s a
drop-in session 10-3:30 on Monday 17th
February

Events

Come and join us this half term for some
Fairytale fun!
We’ve got crafts, games and treasure hunts
to keep you busy. The sessions are free and
there’s no need to book- just drop in.

International Mother Language Day is
Friday 21st February and Ashton Library 
are hosting a special story time where we 
will be looking at some of our dual language
story books. Everyone is welcome but it’s
especially aimed at multi-lingual families
and their children
aged up to 7

BookTrust Storytime is at Denton Library
this February. There will be stories, rhymes
and crafts suitable for under 5's and their
families. No need to book, just turn up.



Storymakers
On a Wednesday morning at 10am we
deliver a weekly half hour interactive Story
Maker ‘People Like Me’ session on Zoom for
Tameside settings. Sessions are suitable for
nursery and reception aged children.
Simon the Storyteller facilitates the weekly
sessions which consist of a warm up activity
and games followed by a story on the theme
of ‘People Like Me’ and finished with the
Dough Disco.
All the children have the opportunity to
meet award winning author Caryl Hary and
illustrator Andrew Rowland on the sessions.
Caryl and Andy are currently making a
bespoke children’s picture book. Once the
book has been published all the children
who attend the sessions will receive a copy
of the new book along with a certificate and
a bookmark. 
To book a place please email
sarah.barlow@tameside.gov.uk 
for a weekly link and a copy of the Zoom risk 
assessment.

 

What’s On

It’s World Book Day on Thursday 6th March!
How are you celebrating? 
Don’t forget to visit your library! All our
branches will have self-led activities for you
to take part in as well as lots of fabulous
books to discover.
Come and join us at Dukinfield Library for a
very special story time on Saturday 8
March.
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